
 

 

 

Rule for Male Entries at Society Approved Sales 

 

 

The Hebridean Sheep Society has a number (currently 3) of Approved Sales 

for pedigree Hebridean Sheep. To safeguard the quality of male sheep 

forward at these sales and to ensure a reasonable balance between the 

numbers of male and female sheep available, this rule must be included in 

the schedule for approved sales. 

 

• Each vendor may present one male for sale without restriction. 

• A vendor may enter further males for sale only if each is balanced by 

three female entries forward for sale on the day. 

 

Number of males entered Min number of females presented for sale 

1 0 

2 3 

3 6 

etc etc 
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